
From: Suri, Angela <angela.suri@peelpoliceboard.ca> 
Sent: April 26, 2021 10:47 AM 
To: Vana, Raluca <raluca.vana@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Report - to Share with Regional Council 

Good morning Raluca! 

Hope you are doing well and keeping safe! 

Rob had asked if we can share a report from our April Board meeting with Regional Council. I 
have attached the report- please let me know if you require anything further. 

Best Regards, 

Angela Suri 
Executive Assistant 
Regional Municipality of Peel Police Service Board 
10 Peel Centre Drive, Brampton, ON L6T 4B9 
Phone: (905)458-1340 Ext. 4 
Email: Angela.Suri@peelpoliceboard.ca 
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